PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL

COMMITTEE REPORT
2018 Legislative Session

Reference No.: CB-40-2018

Draft No.: 1
Committee: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
Date: 71212018
Action: FAV
REPORT:

Committee Vote: 7-1. In favor: Council Members Glaros, Davis, Franklin, Patterson, Taveras,
Toles and Turner; Opposed: Council Member Lehman. Absent: Council Member Harrison

The County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on Monday, July 2, 2018, to
consider CB-040-2018, legislation styled as a proposed Charter Amendment as to Section 505 of
the Prince George’s County Charter. As explained by staff of the Legislative Branch, this bill
proposes certain recommended amendments to the County Charter to guard against repeated
temporary administrative appointments as Directors of County agencies and departments.
Although the matter was initially held, upon suggestion by Council Member Franklin, the
Committee reconsidered its prior notion to delay action on the proposed legislation by the
Committee.

After discussion by members as to the relevant underpinnings of the proposed Charter
Amendment, the Committee voted 7—1 for a favorable recommendation and report as to CB-40-
2018 (DR-1).



